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Term 4 
Hats must 

be worn  
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

Term 4  

Friday 25th October—Whole 

School Assembly 3pm 

Monday 4th  November 

Curriculum Day—NO 

SCHOOL 

Tuesday 5th  November 

Melbourne Cup—NO 

SCHOOL 

Thursday 7th November—

Foundation Transition 

9.15am-10.30am 

Friday 8th November—

Whole School Assembly 3pm 

Friday 29th November—

House Sports Day 

Wednesday 4th December 

Whole School Concert 

Tuesday 10th December 

STEP UP Day 

Friday 13th December  

Year 6 Graduation 

Tuesday 17th December 

COLOUR RUN 

Friday 20th December 

Last day of Term School 

Finish @ 2.25pm 

 

Keilor Heights Primary School acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the land on 
which we meet and learn together, the Wurundjeri People of the Kulin Nation, and we 

recognise their enduring connection to the land, waters and culture.  

We pay our respects to their Elders past and present.  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It’s only the end of week two and already we have had so many events.  

A big thank you to Ms DiSipio for organising a very successful Italian day last Thursday, we 

also had our boys Volleyball team play brilliantly in an extremely close final against Essendon 

PS last Friday, but sadly just missed out on winning and students from Years 3-6 attended 

Lady Northcote camp this week.  

A big thank you to Mr Lynch for training our Volleyball team and to Mr B for organising 

camp. Thank you to the staff and parents who attended camp as without volunteers, we 

would not have been able to provide this opportunity for our students. While the campers 

were away, students from Years 3-6 also engaged in some fun activities, such as cooking and 

gardening, thank you to Sue and teachers for coordinating this.  One thing that these days 

have highlighted is the caring way our students  engage with each other and especially how 

our older students support, help and interact with the younger ones.  
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Whole School Performance – Wednesday 4th December 

Rehearsals and preparations for our whole school performance are well underway. We will be having two performances to 

ensure that all families have the opportunity to see their children take to the stage. Our Year 5/6 students will be running 

various stalls during lunch time and PFA will provide a sausage sizzle for those who would like to buy a sausage for lunch. 

Tickets will be on sale on Monday. We ask that families only buy for one session so that all families can see one show. Family 

tickets are for a family of four, however, as always if you have special circumstances, please come and speak to me. There will 

be an opportunity for people to purchase additional tickets if we have any unsold tickets after our cut-off date.  

(See flyer on page 3 for more information). 

Filming 

We will be having a professional film the concert and this will be available to parents of Keilor Heights  

families only, after the event. We ask that this is not shared on any outside social media platforms for 

the privacy and protection of our students and families. We also ask that families do not film during our 

concert for the same reasons and so that everyone gets to enjoy the show. This is also a timely reminder that during  

special assemblies and other events, please remember you cannot share filming or photos of other students on social  

media without parent permission or consent.  

We thank you for your understanding and cooperation with this.  

Wishing everyone a lovely weekend and hope the wet weather clears up a little.  

Victoria Graham 
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BOOK CLUB 

                Book Club Issue 7 Catalogue has been distributed, 

If you are interested in placing 

an order please do so by 

      FRIDAY, 25th October, 2024 

Using Scholastic Book Club LOOP online  

ORDERS ARE NOT TAKEN THROUGH THE SCHOOL OFFICE 
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